
From: Jennifer Yeh
To: lentzplanning@gmail.com; Brittany Whitehill; Planning Services
Subject: Tower proposal
Date: Monday, November 18, 2024 10:25:34 AM

Dear Planning Coordinators,
I would like to voice my strong objection to the building of  a cell tower in the McKinsey Park 
area in Los Altos (please see attached announcement).  In the past year, the city has converted 
this area to a dog park AND a pickle ball court. Because I live directly across the street from 
both of these new developments, I can hear dogs barking as early as 6 am, people playing pickle 
ball until 10 pm and sometimes 11 pm, and see a constant light shining into my home. This has 
been a continual nuisance to my property. Adding a cell tower is not only insightful, but 
research has shown that it can be harmful to young children (I have 3 children living in the 
home). I will send you research articles regarding the harmful effects of cell towers near young 
children. 
Please consider relocating this cell tower to a different location. 
Thank you
Jen Yeh
415-244-7986
1320 Country Club Drive
Los Altos, CA 94024
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